Washington Office

1300 Wilson Boulevard
% o sme
Adington, VA 22209

April 5, 2007

John Kennedy

Federal Communications Commission
Office of Engineering and Technology
445 12th Street, SW

Washington, DC 20354

RE: File Number 0136-EX-RR-2006 (Reference Number: 4582)

Dear Mr. Kennedy:

Per our conversation. | would like to notify you that Rockwell Collins has started the
process for obtaining the NGT number from the FAA Central Regional Office for call sign
KB2XOU (File Number 0136-EX-RR-2006). If vou have any further questions, please feel free
to contact me. '

Respectfully submitted,

Gk 17

John M. Gifft
Manager, Government & Regulatory Affairs
703.516.8213



